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Dear Dr. Garcia:

I was delighted that all went so well for
your despeedida last week. We are all very sorry to
see you go, but have enjoyed the time we spent together.
I am sure our friendship will continue.

Many thanks for the fine letter you wrote to
Mr. Rodriguez. These youngsters have much good will,
but do very little homework. I am sure you straightened
him out, as was needed.

Be sure of my best wishes and prayers for
all blessings upon you and yours during this Christmas
Season. Feliz Navidad y un ano nuevo muy bueno.

Devotedly yours,

ctac,J 64
Dr. Hector T. Garcia
401 peerman Street
Corpus Christi, Texas


